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[Members-Only Discussion] Down the Due Diligence Rabbit
Hole on 5/18
Join us for a panel discussion on NABL’s 2022 report on Due Diligence in Primary Offerings on
Wednesday, May 18, 2022, 3:00pm-4:00pm ET / 12:00am – 1:00pm PT.

“Due Diligence Considerations in Primary Offerings of Municipal Securities”, published in January of
this year, provides NABL members with tools for consideration when undertaking due diligence
reviews for issuer and underwriter clients in connection with primary offerings of municipal
securities, and, after establishing a working definition of due diligence, covers why, when, where,
and how due diligence is undertaken. Panelists will walk through the Report and provide insight
surrounding due diligence reviews, including lessons learned and “war stories” from deals gone
awry.

Register by May 18, 2022 at 10:00am ET to join. The roundtable discussion is geared toward junior
bond practitioners, and NABL invites attendees of its recent Essentials conference to come prepared
with any burning questions left unanswered from the seminar in Denver. This session is a NABL-
member benefit and not eligible for continuing legal education (CLE).

Click here to register.
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